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To: Chuck Emmett
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Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:       #9-02-2015   Date:      9/3/2015
Subject:        Status, George Crider
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
George Crider has had a setback. He’s back in St. Joseph’s
Hospital because of increase renal failure. No other
condition details are available. But he’s in Pier 1, Room 428.

Now a note on the hospital. You won’t find “St. Joseph” as
a name on this facility because it’s part of a hospital
merging. This is now the “St. Joseph Campus of . . . ,“ but
it’s the one on 27th Ave just south of where the Loop 101
crosses the I-17.
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